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Does the county assistance office have to send notices for the 0192 waiver to 
anyone other than the individual and service provider?  

Response By: Division of Health Services Date:05/13/10

Yes, The Office of Long Term Living (OLTL), Bureau of Individual Supports (BIS) 
must receive a copy of the notice for individual’s applying for or receiving the 0192 
Waiver. Whenever eligibility is determined, changes occur, or eligibility is stopped 
for an individual applying for or receiving services in the 0192 Waiver, a copy of 
the notice should be sent to:   

Office of Long Term Living 
Bureau of Individual Supports  
555 Walnut Street, 6th Floor  
Harrisburg, PA 17101   
 
The requirement to send copies of notices to OLTL-BIS only applies to the 0192 
Waiver.  

 


